
Scantic River Receives Greenway Status 

 

 

The Scantic River Watershed Association was awarded a $5000.00 grant from the State of 

Connecticut Department of Environmental Protection to upgrade the newly designated Greenway 

which starts at the Somersville Mill Pond and stretches to the Powder Hollow section in Enfield.. 

The Watershed received the grant at a ceremony held on June 6, 2008 at Valley Falls Park in 

Vernon, CT . The award was given out by the Commissioner of DEP Gina McCarthy. 

 

 



 
From left to right in the picture is Rex Joffary, Mike Dynia, Jan Collins and Patrick Sharron who 

is President of the Association. 

 


